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GUESTS 
Sarah Piano (Big Brothers/Big Sisters), Dr. Christopher Dyer, Jayme McMahon, and 
Richard Goshorn 

 

Agenda topics 

ACTION APPROVAL OF AGENDA LORA STONE 

DISCUSSION  
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INFORMATION 
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DEAN KEN ROBERTS 

  

Dean Roberts was not able to attend the meeting as he is in a training at UNM main campus in Albuquerque 
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financial aid, grades, ARC, Green Zone, etc. In mid-October, student services is hoping to offer a dual-credit 
orientation for faculty to explain the program and discuss various aspects of the program. Faculty should 
not be contacted directly about dual credit from area high schools. Jayme noted that faculty should refer all 
dual-credit questions to Jayme or Bobby. 
 
Dr. Dyer noted that campus caravans will be taking place in the near future. One was held at Central High 
School and resulted in recruiting some students. Music, food, activities, and door prizes will all be part of 
the caravans. 
 
Dr. Stone asked about Lobo 101 as faculty were contacted regarding the first training with only a 48-hour 
notice. Jayme noted that the Lobo 101 sessions will be held on Fridays if you missed one and t
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committee is also working on faculty peer evaluations and how to measure the evaluations. The faculty 
peer evaluation survey should be sent to Jody Sowers.  
 
8. Constitutions and By-Laws Committee: no report 
 
9. College Assessment Review Committee: Coleen Arviso has provided a report that will be attached to 
these minutes.  
 
10. Faculty Professional Development Committee (Dean’s Committee): Dr. Smita Poudel Rashid reported 
that the committee is currently in process of changing policy to allow faculty to apply two times per year for 
funding and will be working on finalizing the application. The committee will provide more information 
soon so faculty can apply. 
 
11. Mini-grant Committee: Dr. Yi-Wen Huang reported that another announcement for the mini-grant will 
be coming out soon. The new due date for applications is October 16, 2015 and can be submitted to 
Geralene Lahi in SSTC286. If you have any innovative projects that can enhance your teaching or help your 
students come to class more regularly and benefit the community, the students or the campus, please 
apply. Mini-grants range from $500 to $1,500 for this fiscal year. We have a total of $10,000 for this fiscal 
year. Grant money must be used by the end of this fiscal year, which is June 30, 2016. Dr. Huang asked 
faculty to refer to the email she sent out if they have more questions. 
 
12. Faculty Salary Equity Committee: Dr. Stone reiterated that the committee is currently on standby. 
 
13. Special Committee on Rank and Tenure: Dr. Gloria Dyc reported that the next meeting will take place 
Friday, September 25 at 10:00am.  
 

   

   

INFORMATION ANNOUNCEMENTS FACULTY MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE 

DISCUSSION  

AMATYC competition for mathematics will be in October 2016. Dr. Smarandache suggested that this 
become a Faculty Senate committee in the future. 
 

Dr. Dyer asked faculty to please pick up his handout packet at the end of the meeting today. 
 
Al Henderson announced that on October 2, we are going to have the second part of Change Labs event 
here on campus. We are expecting between 100 and 125 students on campus. This change labs event was 
held at Dine college a year ago and by request by the Kellogg Foundation, they funded the second event. 
We have 60 slots that are remaining for the event. There is information on Change Labs if you go to the 
Rural Entrepreneur Institute website, there is more information available. Al asked faculty to get the word 
out to students, they would really appreciate it. 
 
Dr. Stephen Buggie announced that Friday, October 2nd is National Custodians Day. He recommends that 
faculty make up a card or give the custodians something to recognize their hard work. 
 
Dr. Smita Poudel Rashid announced that Drs. Carolyn Kuchera and Kristian Simcox are getting married in 3 
weeks and congratulated them on their upcoming nuptials. 
 
Dr. Kamala Sharma noted that two of our UNMG students who did summer research at NMSU will be 
presenting their research posters at Santa Fe Community College on September 26th. Dr. Sharma shared 
that we are all proud of them. 
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ADJOURNMENT  ACTION 

DISCUSSION  

Motion to adjourn 
Motion: Matt Mingus 
Voice Vote: Unanimous approve  

Motion: Adjourned at 1:55 pm by Lora Stone 

Recorded by: Shirley Heying, Faculty Senate Secretary on September 18, 2015 

 


